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THE PITCHFORK HAS RETURNED TO AGRONOMY!
Dr. Eileen Kladivko received the traveling trophy "pitchfork" 
from Dean Engle.  The pitchfork is handed off each year to 
the College of Ag Food Finders Food Drive competition 
winner.  It will be on display in the large conference room 
throughout the year.  Thank you again to all who supported 
this fundraiser!

Congratulations to our 
Graduate Student 
Coordinator, Sophia 
Qu, who received her 
MBA on May 3!

S E N I O R  S E N D  O F F

Several graduating seniors attended the annual Senior Send Off, 

previously Steak Fry on Sunday, May 4th.  The annual event gives 
seniors, faculty and staff an opportunity to interact outside the 
classroom one last time.  Thank you to Jane Wiercoich and Dawn Bull 

for organizing the event.



The Purdue Soils Judging Team recently finished the year with a trip to 

Nationals held in Stevens Point, WI.  It was a great contest and the team worked hard through very 
tough weather conditions.  They were also able to enjoy visiting the Farm and Food Museum and 
Monk's Restaurant while on the trip.  

The Team placed 12th Overall

The Team placed 5th in the Group Judging

Emmaline Seest placed 3rd overall as an Individual

Bryce Brown placed 12th overall in the Alternates Contest

Congratulations and best wishes to the graduating seniors from the Soils Team!
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All issues of Inside 
Agronomy are available 
on the Agronomy website.  
Click below to view past 
issues.
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Share news, articles, and 
publications in Inside Agronomy by 

emailing the information to 

Stephanie Orem sorem@purdue.edu
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